Owner of the drinking water system




date
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
IMPORTANT PUBLIC NOTICE / MEDIA ADVISORY

Owner of the drinking water system Issues a 
DO NOT USE WATER ADVISORY for region/s
Owner of the drinking water system is advising all people in region/s not to use their tap water, as the presence of chemical / radiological products or contaminants is suspected/has been confirmed in the above mentioned drinking water supply. The DO NOT USE WATER ADVISORY is in effect until further notice.
Until further notice, DO NOT use water from the drinking water system under any circumstances and avoid skin contact.
You MUST use an alternate source of safe water or bottled water for all your water needs, including:

· drinking

· making ice cubes, juices or other mixes

· preparing baby food or infant formula

· food preparation, including washing fruits and vegetables

· gargling or brushing teeth or dentures
· washing your hands (You may also use alcohol-based hand disinfectants, containing more than 70 % alcohol, in situations where an alternate water source is not available.)
· washing dishes, cutting boards and countertops
· household cleaning

· doing the laundry

· taking a shower or a bath

· swimming

· any other use
Contact your doctor if you experience unusual symptoms.
Owner of the drinking water system is working closely with the Eastern Ontario Health Unit to determine the source of the problem and to fix it.

Additional comments here… bottled water distribution, etc.
For more information, please contact contact name at phone number. You can also visit website.

Please share this information with residents of the affected sector.
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